AGENDA ITEM #9

GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS
Regular Meeting — Monday April 12, 2010
District Business Office

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle
Hillarie Siena

FROM: Kimberly Ptak

DATE: April 12, 2010
RE: DISCUSSION/ACTION: AWARD of MASONRY BID - 1835 WORK
Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a contract for masonry work at 1835
Landwehr to JAC Masonry in the amount of $93,911.

Background

As discussed at the March 8, 2010 board meeting, the only trade not bid for the renovation work
at 1835 Landwehr was the masonry package. Bids were opened for this package on Wednesday
April 7, 2010. The estimate for the work was $110,000. The scope of work includes
construction of the masonry walls for new student restrooms, masonry removal for new windows
and doors and the masonry construction of the new entrance lobby.

Bid Results

JAC Masonry $93,911
J&E Duff $108,900
Midwest Masonry $241,100

Estimate $110,000



